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Wastewater Management Authority

Award of Procurement Contract
Notice under section 40(7) of the Public Procurement Act

This is to notify that following the bidding exercise carried out by the Wastewater
Management Authority for the procurement of Contract WW479W - Procurement of
Sewer Connection for the Victoria Urban Terminal, the Contract has been awarded to
Serveng Ltd in the sum of Mauritian Rupees Twelve Million, Four Hundred and Six
Thousand, Two Hundred and Thirty Two and Cents Twenty only (MUR 12,406,232.20)

inclusive of VAT.

N. Jowaheer
Officer In Charge

Date: 03 February 2022



